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YOU GOTTA ..

.. A PEACEFUL WORLD IS POSSIBLE!



Hope Out Loud

PO Box 1812
Hartford, CT 06144
(860) 523-4823
hopeoutloud@aol.com

www.hopeoutloud.org








July, 2007
Dear Friend,

The Connecticut Coalition for Peace and Justice and the American Friends Service Committee invite you and your organization to participate in the Sixth Annual Hope Out Loud Peace and Music Festival on September 9, 2007 in Hartford’s Bushnell Park.  Hope Out Loud began as a response to 9/11 - a shared call for peaceful and sustainable resolution of conflict in our towns and in our world; a celebration of the creativity and vibrancy of Connecticut’s advocacy, service, activist and arts communities, committed to peace and social justice.  The theme – Conflict Transformation - is intended to provide inspiration for renewal and recommitment.  On September 9th we will all Hope Out Loud that a peaceful world is possible.

Please join us!  Hope Out Loud is an opportunity for your organization, its members, friends and family, to network with other people doing work for peace and social justice.  It is a chance to reach out to others who are interested in knowing how to get more involved in working together towards common goals.  Hope Out Loud is a time for all of us to meet with each other and reflect on the impact of September 11th – how our lives have changed as we confront so many challenges to a peaceful future. Last year’s gathering attracted more than 50 tabling organizations with hundreds of people enjoying the day.

Most importantly, Hope Out Loud is a day of relaxation and enjoyment for the whole family.  The gathering features live music, speakers, children’s activities, information tables and great people to just sit down and talk with.  Plan a picnic for your organization.  Plan to be there.
This year we are building on the success of last year’s Festival structure and format changes – we are planning more ways to create an interaction and dialogue.  We are inviting you to become a part of this process – read the attached ‘How to Help’ page and let us know what way(s) you and your organization want to become involved.  Even easier - come to the monthly Hope Out Loud Coffeehouse – every last Friday at La Paloma Sabanera in Hartford.  And plan to be there on September 9th in Bushnell Park.

For information about Hope Out Loud 6 and how you can become involved return the enclosed form and/or contact the CCPJ at 860-523-4823 or at hopeoutloud@aol.com or visit our website at www.hopeoutloud.org.
Hope Out Loud 6 Organizing  Sponsors
Connecticut Coalition for Peace and Justice ,  American Friends Service Committee, Connecticut United for Peace 
